FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT

| would like to start out by thanking our Forest View family for the warm welcome
| have received as your new Village President. | am honored to represent our
beautiful village and all of our residents.

With Summer upon us, I’'m looking forward to meeting many of you at upcoming
Village and Park District events. Please visit our website and follow the Park
District Facebook page for upcoming events and activities.

Thank you for your cooperation during the 46" Street paving project. Our next
project in the works is a water back up connection to the Village of McCook. In
the case of an emergency, this connection will back up our entire water system.
We will continue moving forward with plans and projects keeping our Village in
good standing.

Please keep your neighbors in mind as summer brings us graduation parties,
BBQ’s and other family get togethers. Please be considerate by keeping noise and
music down in the late evening hours.

Have a safe and fun summer!

Village President David Liska




